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Fo. 26
(Letter to Dr. C/N.B.Camac)

Nov. 21, 1901
(typewritten)

1 WEST FRANKLIN ST.
BALTIMORE, MD.
Dear Camac:-

Thanks for your note. The Stout child's case is an interesting one.
Thanks for looking dfter her. Mr. Stout's address is Mr. James H. Stout, “enomo-
nie, Wiscongin.

I am much interested in the data about the hospitals. I am trying to collect
statistics from the different cities. I feel that an entirely new deal should be
made in the matter of the teaching of clinical medicine.

Sincerely yours,
Wi. OSLER.

\

(written)
Love to Mrs. Camac.
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